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FOR	IMMEDIATE	RELEASE		

	
THE	INSTITUTE	OF	CULINARY	EDUCATION	LAUNCHES	BEVERAGE	STUDIES	PROGRAM	

--Three	distinctive	courses	covering	management,	wine	and	spirits	education--	
	

NEW	YORK	(January	10,	2020)	–	The	Institute	of	Culinary	Education	(ICE)	has	developed	a	new	Beverage	Studies	
program	with	three	in-depth	courses	covering	fluency	in	tasting	and	serving,	effective	team	and	inventory	
management,	and	increased	professionalism	to	achieve	success	in	the	beverage	sector	of	culinary	and	
hospitality	businesses.	
	
The	eight-week	courses	can	be	taken	together	or	separately,	in	any	order	the	student	chooses:	Beverage	
Program	Management,	Fundamentals	&	Service	of	Wine	and	Essentials	of	Spirits	&	Mixology.	Class	timing	is	
mid-day	on	Tuesdays	and	Thursdays	to	align	with	the	schedules	of	many	current	restaurant	and	hospitality	
professionals.	The	comprehensive	curriculum	brings	wine	and	spirits	identification	and	evaluation,	management	
skills	and	tools,	and	practical	guidance	for	profitability	together	in	this	schedule	of	classes.		
	
“At	the	Institute	of	Culinary	Education,	we’re	always	thinking	about	new	directions	and	dimensions	of	education	
we	can	offer	the	restaurant	and	hotel	sector.	In	recent	years	that	has	meant	business	skills,	and	beverage	
management	is	a	logical	and	much	needed	extension	of	that	strategy,”	said	Rick	Smilow,	ICE’s	president	and	
CEO	since	1995
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active	winery.	Anthony	and	expert	New	York	sommeliers	will	teach	evaluation	and	tasting,	while	covering	
service	and	presentation	techniques	with	demonstrations	and	hands-on	exercises.		
	
In	the	spring,	Essentials	of	Spirits	and	Mixology	will	explore	the	key	aspects	of	mixology	through	tastings,	
technique	demonstrations,	lectures	and	hands-on	workshops.	Students	will	study	


